
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We’re powering up the GMS Pay-Direct card 
to include Health and Vision! 

We’re proud to announce GMS is joining the TELUS eClaim network. Soon you will be able to 
skip the manual claims process for more than just prescription drugs and dental services. Just 
present your GMS Pay-Direct card to a Health or Vision service provider using TELUS eClaim 
and presto: Your claim is done! 

What does this mean? 

 

What types of services can bill GMS directly? 

Any of the following types service providers will be able to bill GMS directly: 

 
 

Please note: only benefits covered in your plan can be submitted via eClaim and there will be no 
change to our already direct-billed services: prescription drugs and dental. 

How do we find service providers using TELUS eClaims? 

Use this handy map to find service providers on the network in your area. 

  

When will these new benefits be available? 

This new service will be available on December 1st, 2019. 

Please forward this email to notify your members of the service changes. 

Questions? 
Call our customer assistance line at 1-800-667-3699. 
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